
From: Jessica Pyska
To: Betsy Phillips; Lake County Clerk of the Board
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Kelseyville name change- BOS meeting 7/30
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 3:21:06 PM

Betsy,

I appreciate your thoughts, it will be an interesting discussion!  I am adding this the public
comments. 

Thanks,

Jessica Pyska
District 5 Supervisor
County of Lake
Jessica.Pyska@lakecountyca.gov
707-245-2187

On Jul 29, 2024, at 2:17 PM, Betsy Phillips <betsy_ph@hotmail.com> wrote:

﻿
Hi Jessica,
Marilyn Holdenreid sent me an email this morning.  Thank you for putting this
forward to the BOS and public input!!  I oppose the name change.  An advisory
vote included on our November ballot sounds great.  I will try to attend the
meeting, but I have an earlier commitment that I may not be able to change.  My
family has lived in Kelseyville proper for over 40 years and we are all registered
members of a federally recognized native american tribe.  I do not find offense in
the name Kelseyville.  I stand solidly with the Save Kelseyville Committee.

From Marilyn:
Supervisor Jessica Pyska has come forward to hold a special BOS meeting this
coming Tuesday. The purpose of the meeting is:
         #1 Should an Advisory Vote be included on the November 2024 ballot
         #2 Who should be allowed to vote on the issue: only the residents of the
Kelseyville Unified School District... OR residents of the whole county.  

Our Save Kelseyville Committee is recommending that the Advisory Vote should
be included on the November ballot and ONLY the residents of Kelseyville Unified
School District boundaries. In our opinion, it is only FAIR that only our Kelseyville
townspeople should vote on this issue. We are the ones who are affected. 

Thank you!
Betsy and Greg Phillips
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Laurel and Katy Phillips
Olivia English
Tanner Morris
Emma English
Payton Morris


